
On June 16, 2021, Governor Baker signed into law An Act Extending Certain COVID-19 Measures 
Adopted During the State of Emergency.  This Act includes an extension, until April 1, 2022, of the remote 
meeting provisions of his March 12, 2020, Executive Order Enhancing Certain Provisions of the Open 
Meeting Law.  

Tuesday, October 5, ⋅7:15 – 8:30pm Monthly on the first Tuesday 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5083492853?pwd=UklTUnI4NTNtcU1ZVGZSb1U0RjRmZz09  

Meeting ID: 508 349 2853 Passcode: hello1234 

Agenda 

Review and possible approval of minutes of previous meetings. 

Report on Joint Meeting with other towns’ Energy Committees 

 Outer Cape Energize 

 Joint Cape and Islands Energy Committees 

Discussion of community outreach program for 2021 

Selectboard policy on grants 

Global Covenant of Mayors status and actions 

Discussion and Review of Grant Proposal Status  

Status of Landfill PV 

Discussion of committee input to the local comprehensive plan and/or a climate action 
plan. 

Request for future agenda topics of the committee 

Committee Liaison 

Old Business 

New Business 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5083492853?pwd=UklTUnI4NTNtcU1ZVGZSb1U0RjRmZz09

